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Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: Barbara Choate <a_bchoate@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 10:40 AM
To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards
Subject: Cambria's Sustainable Water Facility (SWF)

March 4, 2019 

  

Mr. Jon Rokke 

Water Resource Control Engineer 

Central Coast Water Board 

  

Dear Mr. Rokke, 

  

As long-time Cambria property owners we are writing to express our very strong support 
for the RWQCB’s proposed revisions to the Cambria Emergency Water Supply (draft 
updated Order No. R3-2014-0050). 

  

All the proposed changes will help to ensure the health and safety of Cambria’s current 
residents. At the same time the proposed revisions will improve the long-term prospects 
for Cambria’s future development in a responsible and sustainable way. 

  

We earnestly hope that the RWQCB will approve the proposed revisions at its 
forthcoming meeting in May. They are very much needed. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

  

Allen and Barbara Choate 
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a_bchoate@yahoo.com 

 


